LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

759 VICTORIA SQUARE,
MONTREAL 1.

January 6th, 1960,

The Secretary,

LONDON
Dear Sir,
"y8® 216", "YSF 211", "¥8¥ 2iB" ;
——FERF 2p08 — :

I enclose for your information a letter addressed
to the Royal Canadian Authorities by Vanecouver Surveyors
on 2nd December together with their reply in regard to the
above ships, from which you will note they do not desire
to retain these ships in class with this Soclety.

Yours very truly,

Principal Surveyor for Canada
ENCL,

AT wptfers Redister
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013750 - o375~ 007



